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Comments: I hope you will accept this on 5/12 as I just learned about this. Please do not destroy the pristine

beauty of the area around "Mother" Tarleton. My son has spent time on the shores of this lake - first as a camper,

then as a counselor, and now as an adult he finds his way back for a week each summer. It is a spot of peace

and almost mystical strength. It inspired his love of nature. For many of the boys (now men) who he met there,

and whom I have met over the years, it led to a respect for the land - and we need to keep pure places that

matter so much. Do not think this is an unknown and unloved place no one will miss. It is valuable and revered

and must not be destroyed. 

Thank you, 

 


